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From: Morgan, Steve
To: "Lisa Baker"
Subject: RE: Enterprise Permit Renewal and Cell 17 RAI Response Extension
Date: Thursday, August 30, 2018 1:45:00 PM
Attachments: image003.png


The requested additional extension of time to respond are acceptable to the Department. The
extended response timelines are below.
 
177982-027-SC/T3 for construction permit renewal: 12/4/2018
177982-028-SO/T3 for operation permit renewal: 12/4/2018
177982-025-SC/T3 for Cell 17 construction and facility vertical expansion: 12/26/2019
 
 


Steven G. Morgan
Air & Solid Waste Permitting Manager
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District
13051 N. Telecom Parkway, Suite 101
Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926
Steve.Morgan@floridadep.gov
Direct line: 813.470.5754
Fax:  813.470.5996


 
 


From: Lisa Baker [mailto:lisa@locklearconsulting.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 1:31 PM
To: Morgan, Steve <Steve.Morgan@FloridaDEP.gov>
Cc: John Locklear <john@locklearconsulting.com>; John Arnold (john.phillip.arnold@gmail.com)
<john.phillip.arnold@gmail.com>
Subject: Enterprise Permit Renewal and Cell 17 RAI Response Extension
 
Hi Steve – Based on our conversation earlier I would like to request a 60-day extension for
both applications we have pending responses for Enterprise.  The extension request is due
to scheduling the site survey.
Thanks for your help!
Lisa
 
Lisa Baker, P.E. | Engineering Division Director
4140 NW 37th Place, Suite A, Gainesville, FL 32606
P: 352.672.6867    F: 352.692.5390    C: 352.258.5017   
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